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January 28, 2025 
 

Dear West Oso ISD Parents and Guardians, 
 

As many of you may be aware, the White House Budget Office has recently announced a temporary 

pause on federal grants, loans, and other financial assistance. We understand that this news may raise 

questions and concerns about how this development could impact our school district's operations and 

programs. 
 

Please know that West Oso ISD remains fully committed to providing uninterrupted services to our 

students and families during this period. Our schools will continue to operate as usual, ensuring that 

all students have access to: 
 

• Free breakfast, lunch, and dinner served daily. 

• The ACE Afterschool Program, which will continue to function as scheduled. 
 

The well-being and education of our students remain our top priorities, and we are taking all necessary 

measures to make sure that this temporary federal pause does not affect the services and resources we 

provide. 
 

We appreciate your continued support and understanding as we navigate this situation. Should you 

have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to your campus Principal, ACE 

Program Director, or the Food Service Director. 
 

Thank you for entrusting us with your child’s education and care. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Kimberly Moore 

Superintendent of Schools 

West Oso ISD 
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